
 
 
Dear Parkway Community, 

At 11pm, Gov. Whitmer ordered that all K-12 Michigan schools (public, private, charter and boarding) 
are to close to students effective Monday, March 16th, through Sunday, April 5th.  We understand that 
this news results in more questions than answers.  Parkway Christian Administration is committed to 
providing our community with the most timely and accurate information possible.  We care deeply about 
each student and community member and appreciate your prayers and support as we make every 
effort to lead effectively through this difficult time.  Our staff will be engaged in a full day of planning and 
preparation tomorrow.  The result will be a detailed action plan regarding continuity of learning and 
Parkway's response to Gov. Whitmer's announcement.  A text alert will accompany the email when it is 
sent out tomorrow. 

Thank you, once again, for your support! 

In Christ, 

Parkway Administration 

 


